

Crawford Village Primary School & Nursery

Small enough to care...big enough to inspire

Crawford Village, Up Holland, Skelmersdale WN8 9QP

Headteacher: Mrs. D. Eaton

Tel: 01695 622333

Website: www.crawfordvillageprimary.uk

Email: head@uphollandcrawfordvillage.lancs.sch.uk

16th December 2020

Dear Parents

Thank You!

As we approach the end of term, I really wanted to write to thank you for your ongoing support in times that continue to be 'most unusual'. We've received so many positive comments during the term, for which we are very grateful. I'm sure we don't always get it absolutely right first time but we're continuing along a very steep learning curve and your cooperation and patience - not to mention that of our wonderful pupils - is much appreciated.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the amazing staff team we have here at Crawford. Throughout these turbulent times, they have continued to give their absolute all into ensuring that your children receive not only the very best education, but that their emotional health is also nurtured and their resilience is strengthened. This year has been like no other, and I hope with all of my heart that 2021 is a more positive and happy year for everyone. There is light at the end of the tunnel, there are signs now that 2021 will be a good year and we can move on and put these difficulties behind us. I'm sure none of us will ever forget 2020 though, but we can be proud that as a whole school community, we have all stood up to the many challenges that were put upon us and overcome them.

I couldn't be more thankful for the fantastic community we have here — and that includes our pupils, our families and our staff. Crawford Village Primary School really is a truly special place!

I do hope that you all have a safe and happy Christmas and that you are able to enjoy some much-needed family time.

We look forward to seeing you all in 2021.

With very best wishes

(DEaton

Mrs D Eaton Headteacher











